
 
 

The Regional District of Fraser-Fort George is applying for a grant from the Union of BC 

Municipalities Disaster Risk Reduction – Climate Adaption program. The intent of the funding 

stream is to support local and First Nation governments to reduce risks from future disasters 

due to natural hazards and climate related risks. The RDFFG has requested a letter of support 

towards their application, Council approved the request.   

 

Council requested staff bring a report forward regarding current Council remuneration.   

 

 
 

• Join us in person at 1 Mackenzie Blvd. in Council Chambers, or 

• Request the Zoom link 

o Email or call Corporate Services at info@districtofmackenzie.ca or 250-997-3221  

 

 

March 13 – Regular Meeting 7:15 pm 

March 27 – Committee of the Whole 7:00 pm, Regular Meeting 7:15 pm 

 

 

 

• https://districtofmackenzie.ca/government-town-hall/council/council-meetings/ 
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